
  
From: Margaret Beavis 

Sent: Thursday, 9 August 2007 5:18 PM 
To: To: senator.abetz@aph.gov.au; Cc: senator.adams@aph.gov.au; Joyce, Barnaby (Senator); 
Birmingham, Simon (Senator); Trood, Russell (Senator); Parry, Stephen (Senator); Sterle, Glenn 
(Senator); Troeth, Judith (Senator); Nettle, Kerry (Senator); Evans, Chris (Senator); WRG Group; 
Bartlett, Andrew (Senator); Ferguson, Alan (Senator); Hutchins, Steve (Senator); Johnston, David 
(Senator); Faulkner, John (Senator); Hogg, John (Senator); Carr, Kim (Senator); Wong, Penelope 
(Senator); senator.campbell@aph.gov.au; Fifield, Mitchell (Senator); Chapman, Grant (Senator); 
Fierravanti-Wells, Concetta (Senator); Colbeck, Richard (Senator); Cormann, Mathias (Senator); 
Crossin, Patricia (Senator); Wortley, Dana (Senator); Ray, Robert (Senator); Scullion, Nigel (Senator); 
Stephens, Ursula (Senator); Allison, Lyn (Senator); Barnett, Guy (Senator); 
senator.bernard@aph.gov.au; Humphries, Gary (Senator); Eggleston, Alan (Senator); Patterson, Kay 
(Senator); Ronaldson, Michael (Senator); Siewert, Rachel (Senator); Fisher, Mary Jo (Senator); 
Hurley, Annette (Senator); Conroy, Stephen (Senator); Coonan, Helen (Senator); Webber, Ruth 
(Senator); Watson, John (Senator); O'Brien, Kerry (Senator); Polley, Helen (Senator); Sherry, Nick 
(Senator) 
 

Subject: Northern territory Bill 

Dear Senator 
In writing this letter I am asking you to amend or vote against the Northern Territory Bill, as I believe 
that land rights have little to do with prevention of child abuse. This bill needs more time to be 
considered and reframed in a way that will actually make a difference for the children affected.  As it 
stands it is a cynical exercise covering up removal of land rights.  Sure the children   and families 
need better supports.  But what is proposed here is fundamentally wrong, and we need strong 
leadership to prevent it passing. 
  
Please consider the great wrongs this bill contains, and vote against it. 
Yours Sincerely 
Margaret Beavis 
 




